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Sherron Skipper

From: Brianna Douglas <brianna@byerlyfoundation.com>

Sent: Friday, January 6, 2023 3:11 PM

Subject: Celebrate with us on January 27th!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Hartsville. Maintain caution when opening external 

links/attachments 

 

Happy Friday!  
 
I hope you and your colleagues can join us for coffee and cookies to celebrate the Foundation's birthday on 
January 27th. Barry Thompson will be here to take professional headshots of employees, board members, and 
volunteers of local non-profits compliments of the Foundation. Please pass this along to anyone you think might 
be interested. 
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